
Notice of Meetings 
Coral Springs Improvement District 

 
 The Board of Supervisors of the Coral Springs Improvement District will hold 
their meetings for Fiscal Year 2021 in the District Offices, 10300 N. W. 11 Manor, Coral 

Springs, Florida* at 4:00 p.m. on the third Monday of each month unless otherwise 
specified below: 
 
  
 October 19, 2020 
 November 16, 2020 
 December 21, 2020  
 January 25, 2021 (Fourth Monday)  
 February 22, 2021 (Fourth Monday) 
 March 15, 2021 
 April 19, 2021 
 May 17, 2021 
 June 21, 2021 
 July 19, 2021 
 August 16, 2021 
 September 20, 2021 
 

In addition to the regular meeting schedule, one or more Supervisors may attend 
weekly staff meetings/workshops every Tuesday morning at 9:00 a.m. at the District 
Offices.* 

There may be occasions when one or more Supervisors will participate by 
telephone.  Meetings may be continued to a date and time certain, which will be 
announced at the meeting.  Any interested person can attend the meeting at the above 
location and be fully informed of the discussions taking place.    A scheduled meeting 
may be cancelled by the BOS based on the business needs of the District. 
 Any person requiring special accommodations at this meeting because of a 
disability or physical impairment should contact the management firm, Inframark, at 
(954) 603-0033 at least two calendar days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or 
speech impaired, please contact the Florida Relay Service at 711 for aid in contacting the 
District Office. 

Each person who decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect 
to any matter considered at the meeting is advised that person may need to ensure that a 
verbatim record of the proceedings is made, including the testimony and evidence upon 
which such appeal is to be based. 

 
 Kenneth Cassel 
 District Manager 
 
 

*Please note that due to the ongoing nature of the COVID-19 public health 
emergency, it may be necessary to hold the above referenced meetings utilizing 
communications media technology in order to protect the health and safety of the public 
or held at an alternative physical location other than the location indicated above.  To 
that end, anyone wishing to participate in such meetings should contact the District 
Manager’s Office prior to each meeting to confirm the applicable meeting access and/or 
location information.  Additionally, interested parties may refer to the District’s website 
for the latest information:CSIDFL.org  
 


